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Greetings to the Community in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  
 

We have just completed MEN’S WALK #102 AND WOMEN’S WALK #103, and they were awesome. And now 
it is time for the new community members’ 4th Day Experience. On May 7th the entire community, including 
our new community members from Walks #102 and #103 will meet at Christ United Methodist Church in 
College Station. Our new community members from these Walks are invited to come at 4:00 to share their 4th 
Day experience which is every day after your Walk, and then join everyone for the Gathering which begins at 
5:00 with food. A Gathering consists of a ‘bring a dish’ meal that is shared with everyone and then at 6:00 we 
all gather for a time of worship including many of the songs that you sang on your Walk and a time of 
communion, ending with our circling up and singing Amazing Grace.  

Also it is time to start inviting others to attend the next Walks which take place in October. If you just went on 
a Walk and want to sponsor someone, ask the person who sponsored you to co-sponsor your new pilgrim. In 
that way you can see all of the responsibilities and joys of sponsorship. We have brochures available for our 
churches and will have some at our Gathering so hand these out to prospective pilgrims. Let’s start filling 
these next Walks now! 

DeColores … Forrest Goodell, Community Lay Director 
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BVEC UPCOMING WALKS 

Walk #104 – LD Dennis Wilgonowski, October 6-9, 2016 at Cross Roads Retreat in Chriesman 
Walk #105 – LD Beth Vickers, October 20-23, 2016 at Cross Roads Retreat in Chriesman 
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x Page 1 – Welcome 
x Page 2 – Welcome to Walks 102 & 103 
x Page 3 – Sponsorship 
x Page 4 – BVEC Board and Gathering Info 
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A great big THANK YOU to David Claridge and Mary Kamas who were the Lay Directors of Walk 
#102 and Walk #103 as well as all who worked on the team, both Conference Room Teams and 
Outside Teams and to those who participated in providing Agape, and praying for the Walks as 
part of the Prayer Vigil.  

Men’s Walk 102:  

Charles Bailey - Glidden Baptist Church; 

Marcus Bennett - Madisonville FUMC 

Jeff Blackmon - Hearne Grace UMC 

Matt Byerly - College Station, Christ UMC 

 Keith Cocanougher - College Station, Christ UMC 

 Joe Depalma-Hinojosa - Georgetown, Hope 
United 

Patrick Elemendorf - Hilltop Lakes Chapel 

James Elliott - Hearne Grace UMC 

Jimmy Gonzales - Rockdale, Forrest Grove 
Christian Church 

Chris Harrington - Houston First Baptist 

Doug Holly - Madisonville FUMC 

Scott Jones - Bryan, FUMC 

Jason Krumrey - Glidden Baptist Church 

Kelly Lobb - College Station, A&M UMC 

Robert Mccoy - Thorndale, Pleasant Retreat UMC 

Cole Price - FUMC of Anderson 

Dana Rowse - College Station, Christ UMC 

Skylar Weber - College Station, Aldersgate UMC 

Ed Weddle - Bellville UMC 

 

 

Women’s Walk 103:  

Sharon Allen - Bedias Baptist 

Valerie Bennett - Chappell Hill UMC 

Linda Berard - Georgetown, Hope United 

Ruth Cubas-Chisum - Centerville FUMC 

Mabrey Dowell - Caldwell, New Tabor Brethren 

Suzi Elliott - Hearne Grace UMC 

Randi Julson - Bryan, FUMC 

Neshia Keeling - Centerville FUMC 

Kristi Kissinger - Franklin FUMC 

Hillary Kornegay – Centerville FUMC 

 Judy McMahon - Cameron, Grace Church 

Diane Norman - Bryan, First Presbyterian 

Beth Pechal - College Station, Christ UMC 

Allison Ross-Carroll - College Station, Connecting 
Point Church 

Stacey Rowse - College Station, Christ UMC 

Margaret Runion – Centerville FUMC 

Karen Sanchez - Live Again Revival Center 

 Tammy Sexton - Franklin FUMC 

Sandy Smith - Beulah Baptist Church 

Polly Standing - Franklin FUMC 

Angela Sullivan – Centerville FUMC 

Carol Wilson - Thorndale, Pleasant Retreat UMC 

  

Welcome Walks #102 and #103 
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Again, welcome Community Members from Walks #102 and #103: Just a 
Word about your next steps: 

1. You had an application in your Closing Packets about working on the next 
Walks . . . fill one out! If you need help, ask your Sponsor. 
2. You can also Sponsor someone for the next Walks . . . Sponsorship is one of 
the most important aspects of the Walk to Emmaus. Sponsorship requires 
extensive prayer, diligent thought, and careful planning and follow-through. If 
you have just finished your Walk, ask your Sponsor to co-sponsor a Pilgrim with 
you . . . they can guide you on all of the responsibilities. Of course, the first step is 
Prayer! Pray that God will guide you to the person with whom He wants you to 
share the Walk to Emmaus.  

Turn over control of your desires and expectations to God.  Do as Jesus did, praying in the garden.  "Not my 
will but thy will be done."  We must put ourselves in the position of allowing God to work through us.  As 
we spend time in prayer, we need to empty ourselves of self to be filled with God’s instruction, God’s timing 
and God’s person for us to sponsor. In all things, pray without ceasing.  

 
Listen with your heart. Call the potential Pilgrim by name to attend the Walk to Emmaus.  God called people 
by name and so did Jesus.  Jesus called his disciples by name. 
 
Good sponsorship is the first act of Agape. Good sponsorship undergirds the whole weekend with sacrificial 
love on behalf of each pilgrim embodying the personal commitment of the community to each pilgrim.  
Good sponsorship is the foundation for a healthy, effective Emmaus Movement that is fulfilling its true 
purpose: the development of Christian leaders and the renewal of the church in ministry,  
 
WHY DO WE SPONSOR?  WHAT IS OUR AIM? It is NOT trying "to get all my friends to go" or to "fix people's 
problems” or to reproduce one's own religious experience in others. Rather, IT IS the aim of the sponsor to 
bring spiritual revitalization to Christians who, in turn, will bring new life and vision to the work of the 
church in the congregation, home, workplace, and community. The AIM of sponsorship is to build up the 
Body of Christ.  
 
WHO DO WE SPONSOR?  The Walk to Emmaus is for active Christians and members of churches whose 
own renewal will mean new energy, commitment, and vision in the church and everyday environments for 
Christ's sake. Those sponsored could include the following: Church leaders (pastors and laypersons) who 
will bring vision, commitment and understanding back to their congregations and who need the renewal 
and grace Emmaus channels; dependable church members who are the quiet backbone of the church; less 
active members who need their awareness of grace rekindled and their commitments renewed; Christians 
who are hungry for "something more" and who want to grow spiritually; members and leaders who 
represent a cross section of the church and who will help Emmaus remain theologically sound, centered on 
the essentials of our common faith, and open to different perspectives; and respected laypersons and 
clergypersons whose participation, support, and leadership will encourage others to take the Walk and will 
be a sound, balanced leadership base for the movement in the community. 
 

Emmaus empowers leaders to be the hands and feet of Christ. Luke 24:32 They asked each other, 
“Were not our hearts burning within us while He talked with us on the road and opened the Scriptures to 
us?”  
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Lay Director: Forrest Goodell (713) 201-3043 
Spiritual Director: David Porterfield (979) 224-4155 
Assistant Lay Director: Russ Bevil (979) 567-7461 
Treasurer: Elaine Alexander (512) 745-7212 
Secretary: Liz Gabriel (979) 324-0320 
Team Selection: Russ Bevil (979) 567-7461 
Nominations: Russ Bevil (979) 567-7461 
Reunion Groups/4th Day: Dave Ogee (512) 898-
5381 
Registrar: Dianne Davenport (979) 421-2838 
Welcoming/Closing: Russ Bevil (979) 567-7461 
Agape: Charlotte Waddill (936) 855-2523 
Music/Entertainment: Swen Crone (254) 770-7176 
 

Training: Sherrian Gondesen (979) 255-7746 & 
Charlotte Waddill (936) 855-2523 
Logistics, Transportation, Facility set-up/ 
--breakdown: Tennille Lamon (979) 575-0591 
Literature & Supplies: Jim Miller  
Sponsor Hour/Candelight: Sherrian Gondesen 
(979) 255-7746 
Gatherings: Margy Elliott (281) 370-0505 
Prayer Chapel/Prayer Vigils: Gary Westbrook (512) 
455-7917 
Kitchen Coordinator: Luke Heath  
Communication: Forrest Goodell (713) 201-3043 
Technology:  Forrest Goodell with Jerry Coffman

 

2016 Gatherings 
For Directions, go to bvemmaus.org, click on Gatherings and then 

click on the location. 
Date Location Date Location 

January 9 FUMC Caldwell July 9 Hilltop Lakes Chapel 

February 6 FUMC Brenham - HULLABALOO August 6 FUMC Bryan 

March 5 FUMC, Hearn September 10  Franklin UMC  

April No Gathering, come out to the 
Candlelights-Walks #102 & #103 

October No Gathering, come out to the 
Candlelights-Walks #104 & #105 

May 7  Christ UMC, College Station– 4th Day November 5 316 in Caldwell – 4th Day 

June 4 Crossbridge Christian/Cy Fair 
at Crossbridge, Houston 

December No Gathering, Merry Christmas 
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